
 
 
 NACS organizes an exchange of good practice concerning social dialogue and 

decent work  
 
 

During the months of April-May 2014, NACS organizes a series of meetings in which there 
will be an exchange of best practices on social dialogue and decent work. The event, 
which constitutes an activity within the project „Enhancing social dialogue for civil 
servants”, takes place in Bucharest and in the counties: Timis, Brasov, Galati, and Iasi.  

The project implemented by the National Agency of Civil Servants in partnership with 
the Norwegian Association of Local and Regional Authorities and the Romanian 
Municipalities Association (AMR), it is funded by a grant from the Norwegian Government 
through the Norwegian Financial Mechanism 2009-2014, in the frame of Decent Work and 
Tripartite Dialogue Program.  

The objective of project aims at improving structures and specific social dialogue 
practices for civil servants, namely enhancing the role of the parity commission within 
the authorities and public institutions. Together with representatives of NACS, the 
meetings are attended by the representatives of the parity commission of the Prefect’s 
Institution, the County Council, the municipality of the county seat, the municipality of 
Bucharest from the partner counties in the project.  

During these events, there will be presented the Norwegian experience as a result of 
carrying out a study visit in Norway and there will be disseminated cases of good 
practice in the field of social dialogue , identified in the pilot institutions. At the same 
time, there will be presented the results of the study: „The Parity Commission and the 
Trade Union. Mechanism of social dialogue for decent working conditions in public 
administration”, developed within the project.  
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